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'ID THE TRUST T.ERRI'IORY OF THE PACIFIC ISLANDS 

PROGRAMME BUOOET FOR THE BIENNIUM 1982-1983 

Administrative and financia! implications of the 
draft resolution contained in document T/L.1231 

Statement submitted by the Secretary-General in accordance with 
rule 65 of the ·rules of procedure of the Trusteeship Council 

l. Pursuant to preambular paragraphs 1 and 3 of the draft resolution contained in 
document T/L.1231, the Trusteeship Council would decide to dispatch a visiting 
mission to the Trust Territory of the Pacific Islands in July 1982 for a period of 
approxirnately four weeks. Under operative paragraph 5 of the draft resolution, the 
Secretary-General would be requested to provide the necessary staff and facilities 
to assist the visiting mission in the performance of its functions. 

2. It is the understanding of the Secretary-General that the mission would 
consist of two members of the Council and would be serviced by five staff members 
of the Secretariat. 

3. The Secretary-General wishes to state that based on the above-mentioned 
arrangements, the total estimated costs of dispatching the mission would amount to 
$44,200. The total amount of the resources currently allocated for the programme 
of work of the Trusteeship Council in 1982 is $41,300. 
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